Caroline O'Neill

085 99

From:

Nina Murton

Sent:

08 May 2017 09:11

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

Network Rail Essex and Others Level Crossing Reduction Order

Dear Sirs,

Further to your recent correspondence regarding the temporary use of fifty square metres of our garden, during works to close the railway crossing at Alresford, we write to express our concerns over the insinuated clearance of our plants and shrubs.

Please provide further information in respect to the following:

To what extent are you intending to remove plants and shrubs, the area indicated on the map contains several established plants a mature apple tree.

What are your intentions following the works regarding the restoration of our privacy.

What measures will be put in place to restore train noise dampening currently provided by the established plants and shrubs.

What is to be offered in the form of compensation for the inconvenience and effects of the works on our property.

Regards

Terry & Nina Murton

Notice Number: - 1085



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com